
David B. Erwin 
Attorney-at-Law 

127 Riversink Road 
Crawfordville, Florida 32327 

OR lGl NAL 

Phone 850.926.9331 
Fax 850.926.8448 

derwin@glewisweb.net 

April 3,2000 

Marshal L. Wilcox 
County Commissioner, District 1 
Martin County Board of County Commissioners 
2401 S. E. Monterey Road 
Stuart, Florida 34996 

Dear Mr. Wilcox: 

In your letter dated March 30,2000, you requested the full set of MFRs of Indiantown 
Company, Inc., which support the company's rate application. 

Enclosed is Volume I of the MFRs of Indiantown Company, Inc. Since filing Volume I, 
several changes have been made, and 30 revised pages to Volume I are also enclosed. 

In addition to Volume I, there are also Volumes 11, IIIa and IIIb. These will be sent to you 
directly by the accounting consultant, Robert Nixon. 

There will he a customer meeting in Indiantown on April 12,2000, as indicated in the 
enclosed notice. 

Sincerely, 

& 5 L  
David B. Erwin 
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Patricia Christensen, Attorney, FPSC 
Marshall Willis, Accounting Supervisor. FPSC 
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